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The Upcoming Vote on a Dues Increase  
Opting Between Voting Electronically or by Casting a Paper Ballot 
 
Many members have experienced difficulties receiving electronic 
communications from CAPE, particularly when that communication 
contains links to ballots or surveys.  To circumvent these issues, and to 
attempt to eliminate the frustration experienced by CAPE members who 
are engaged in the process and wish to participate, the National Executive 
Committee has instructed the CAPE National Office to provide all CAPE 
members the choice of voting electronically or by using a paper ballot. 
 
If you would prefer to vote using a paper ballot, we ask you to communicate 
this preference to the CAPE National Office by e-mailing 
ecommunications@acep-cape.ca and providing us with your current home 
address.   
 
CAPE will then ensure that you do not receive an electronic ballot, and will 
issue a paper ballot to your home address. 
 
Ballots will be issued on June 3, 2013 and the voting period ends on June 
20, 2013 at 4:00 EDT.  If you do prefer to receive a paper ballot, the sooner 
you advise us, the sooner we will be able to make the necessary 
arrangements. 
 
Please note, however, that should you prefer to vote electronically, and 
then find that your attempt to vote is frustrated, or that you have not 
received an electronic ballot the week of June 3, you may contact the 
National Office, again at ecommunications@acep-cape.ca, during the 
voting period, but no later than June 12, 2013 to request a paper ballot.   
 
All ballots, both electronic and paper must be received by the 
National Office no later than 4:00 p.m. EDT on June 20, 2013. 
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